Meeting minutes for march LEC.
· Chief- excited for conclave
· 1st vice-N/A
· 2nd vice-N/A
· Secretary- excited for June conclave
· Treasurer- N/A
· Lenape- pushed conclave
· Pennsbury- lot of push for conclave, ceremony talk
· Playwicki- good turnout
· Tohpendel- had a good meeting
· Elangomat-nothing
· AIA- nothing
· Communications- working on getting website to work for signups
· Vigil- still accepting applications
· Banquet chair- went very well, ran short on food but had a great time
· OLD BUSINESS
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Lodge banquet was great and Mr. McConvil shared his experience with driving home with a fish on his lap. Food was great, awards were festive and thanks to Matthew Hill for running a successful banquet
· Conclave- going great, approving borders for patches and upcoming conference call on Monday should go as planned. All very excited to be hosting.  WE NEED STAFF. EVERYONE SHOULD GO BACK AND RECRUIT 5 PEOPLE TO SIGN UP FOR STAFF. 32 people so far. We stressed registration a lot.
· April Ordeal- we decided on a plan to call candidates. Everyone calls 5-10 people. Press that they come to ordeal weekends. 
· April work day-  At ockanickon april 6th 8:30-3:30
· Vigil nominations in april and may will be induction
· All officers will still take office
· April 15th is deadline for vigil nominations and taxes are due. 
· Come be an elangomat- contact Pete Liptrot 215-353-0988 or at Liptrot@verizon.net
· Lodge Advisor- KEEP FOCUS HIGH! Send Emails, facebook, ASK THEM. Show leadership,sign up and get 5-10 people to come to the ordeal weekends. 
· Raymond echoed what Mr. Shavel said. He added about how signing up for conclave is key. 

